
From: Susan Cappello <Susan.Cappello@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 11:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: donation 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
An Animal Control Inspector completed an Inspection of an Animal Related Business and at the 
end, the owner brought her a 12 cup coffee maker that he wanted to donate to the 
department.  The owner of the business insisted and would not take no for an answer.  
 
We are going to place the coffee maker in the auditorium for meetings. The coffee maker is 
listed for $49.99 on Amazon. 
 
Best regards, 
Sue Cappello, Acting Executive Director 
Chicago Animal Care and Control 
2741 South Western Ave., Chicago, IL 60608 
312.747.1382 (p) / 312.747.1409 (f) 
Susan.cappello@cityofchicago.org 
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